
 

 

30th Apr 
2020 

New Festival Quarter 
 ACM Cladding Replacement Project 

Commencement of works following  
Temporary suspension 

 
Following the issuing of revised guidance by Construction Leadership Council 

and a review of the New Festival Quarter site operating procedures, it has been 
agreed to restart work on site from 

Monday 4th May 2020 
 
 

Work will commence at Navis House (block C), Casson Apartments (block A) and 
Boston Lodge, Passmore, Moro, Winchester (block B).  The intention is to then  
begin erecting the scaffold at Lucienne, Mellor, Kerensky and Felix (block D) on 

Monday 18th May 2020. 
 
 

A raft of new safe working practices will be implemented to ensure the safety of 
construction operatives, residents and other workers at the site.  These include; 

 
 Fewer operatives working on site in order to better manage social             

distancing 
 Enhanced cleaning 

 Delivery drivers remaining in their vehicles 
 Staggering break and meals times for operatives 

 
 

If you require any clarification or have any further questions, please contact the 
NewmanFrancis Resident Liaison Service on 07591 422510 or email 

nfq@newmanfrancis.org.  You can also contact the NewmanFrancis office on 
0208 536 1436. 
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